
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS REGARDING POSSIBLE EXPENDITURE OF 
FUNDS BY THE HALLETTSVILLE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

CORPORATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hallettsville Economic Development 
Corporation will hold the following public hearings during a regular meeting at 
7:00 a.m. Thursday, April 27, 2023 in the City of Hallettsville Council Chambers, 
101 N. Main St., Hallettsville, Texas 77964: 

 
1. Consider and act upon a request from Glen’s Packing Co., Inc. 

to provide up to $18,740.00 for the repainting of the Glen’s 
Packing building. 

 
 
 Anyone with an interest is invited to attend this public hearing. 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Posted by: Chelsea Steffek 
EDC Administrator 
April 21, 2023 at 5:00 P.M.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


